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Terry Sebourn <tsbs 1972@gmail.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 7:34 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Leverage in retail forex customer accounts.

Dear Secretary, I am opposed to a change in the current amount of leverage
allowed for retail forex traders. 100:1 is a safe and manageable amount.

Thanks,
Terry Sebourn


